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Friday 13th May 

Jubilee Celebration 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Your child has received their Jubilee Celebration ‘Coronation’ invitation today.  We 

are all getting prepared and practicing our lines and singing. 

Next Friday, children should not come in school uniform or bring their school bag.  

We are asking them to come in their special or best clothes that they would wear to 

an event, party or celebration.  The adults in school have already shared some 

good ideas with the children.  (Pupils in Suffolk class and those with key roles, have 

costumes provided.) 

Here are some suggestions: 

Boys: 

• Smart trousers and shirt (school trousers are ideal) 

• Cultural dress / Eid clothes 

• Uniform of any organisation they belong to 

• Ties, sashes etc are optional 

Girls: 

• Party dress / dressing up dress / summer dress 

• Smart trousers and top 

• Tiaras are optional! 

 

Please no: football kits, onesies, tracksuit bottoms or jeans. 

We do have some clothes and accessories in school if you are struggling.  Please just 

let us know how we can help. 

Adults joining us for the celebration should also dress smartly – feel free to push the 

boat out as much as you like – it’s been a long time since we’ve been able to get 

the glad rags on!! 

There may be some media coverage of the event.  If you do not want your child to 

appear in any photos or recordings, please contact the school. 

Thank you to those who have kindly offered to help, it is much appreciated.  

Tickets will be given to your oldest child next week. Any requested additional tickets 

will also be included, subject to availability.   

Many thanks for your support, 

L. Peberdy 
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